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PLEASE DON'T SUPPORT THIS SINCE I REALLY LOVE OREGON. I USUED TO 

BE VERY PROUD OF LIVING HERE AS AN IMMIGRATE , BUT NOT ANYMORE 

DUE TO TOO MANY HOMELESS PEOPLE.  IF THIS MEASURE IS PASSED, I'M 

SURE TO MOVE OUT OF THIS STATE BECAUSE I DONT FEEL SAFE LIVING 

HERE. HOMELESS PEOPLE HAVE BEEN STEALING A LOT OF STUFFS FROM 

OUR FAMILY. WE ARE REALLY UPSET AND HOPEFULLY TO GET OUR 

BEAUTIFUL STATE BACK! PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE DONT SUPPORT THIS 

MEASURE!!!  


